
CONTACT US  
Phone: Community Contact 1800 571 866 (24hours, 7 days per week) 
Email: randwickcampusredevelpment@health.nsw.gov.au  
Website: www.randwickcampusredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au 

 

  

Community Notice – Out of hours activities  
 Updated construction activity and the temporary closure of Delivery Drive 

over extended weekend hours 
Please note that closure of Delivery Drive has been postponed for this weekend, Friday 7 August 
to Sunday 9 August. Regular construction works will occur on Saturday 8th August as per normal 
working hours. 

Work to deliver the Prince of Wales Hospital Integrated Acute Services Building is underway. As part 
of this work, temporary closures of Delivery Drive to undertake piling and bulk excavation over 
extended weekend hours are required. 

*All closures will be between 5:00pm Friday and 10:00pm Sunday 

During this time, piling and bulk excavation will be carried out along Hospital Road and Delivery Drive.  
Respite periods apply to noisy activities including rock cutting and use of jackhammers.  
The Randwick Campus Redevelopment complies with strict environmental and planning controls and 
measures are in place to monitor and manage noise, dust and vibration.  
Work may be rescheduled due to unforeseen circumstances of inclement weather.  
Thank you for your patience while we work to deliver the new hospital.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Weekend closures of Delivery Drive Piling and Bulk Excavation 

Friday 31 July to Sunday 2 August Completed 

Friday 7 August to Sunday 9 August Planned closure*    POSTPONED 

Friday 14 August to Sunday16 August Planned closure* 

Friday 21 August to Sunday 23 August Planned closure* 

Friday 28 August to Sunday 30 August Contingency closure* 

To enable development of the Integrated Acute Services Building and future-proof the Sydney Children’s 
Hospital, Randwick Stage 1 redevelopment, Children’s Comprehensive Cancer Centre and development of 
UNSW Sydney’s Health Translation Hub, works on Hospital Road are required throughout 2020. 
Out-of-hours and weekend work are required to minimize impact to Hospital operations. Up to 30 weekends 
of work will be scheduled across the duration of 2020. 
Advanced notification will be provided for any out-of-hours and weekend work.  

mailto:randwickcampusredevelpment@health.nsw.gov.au
http://www.randwickcampusredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au/

	Updated construction activity and the temporary closure of Delivery Drive over extended weekend hours

